
Public Notice
U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the Northern

District of New York

PACER Fee Increase

The Judicial Conference, at its September 21, 2004 session, amended the language of Section I
of the Electronic Public Access Fee Schedule to increase the PACER Internet access fee from
seven
cents per page to eight cents per page. The 30 page cap on case-related documents and reports
(excluding transcripts) will remain in effect; however, the maximum cost will be $2.40.

The fee increase will be effective on January 1, 2005, and applies to all electronic public
access systems (CM/ECF, PACER, RACER, etc.).
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